Hearings Panel Chair
Proposed District Plan: Stage 2
Queenstown Lakes District Council

P Blakely/ M Wallace
POBox 121
Arrowtown.

May 2, 2018

Dear Sir,
Re Submission by P Blakely and M Wallace — Submission 2325.2

| write in response to the Minute received regarding submissions the Council considers to
not be “on” Stage 2 of the PDP.

We respectfully request that our submission is not struck off completely but that the
submission on the Ladies Mile is struck out.

The reason for this request is that it was a genuine mistake on our part that the submission
on the Ladies Mile was outside of the scope of Stage 2 and we did not fully understand the
process.

| apologise for not responding by the due date which was due to an oversight on our part
with when it was due (we had mistakenly thought it was the 7" of May). Again | apologise
and ask that this letter be accepted as late.

Thank you

Your Sincerely
Philip Blakely (for P Blakely and M Wallace)



